
BUDGET MEETING 
VILLAGE OF CANDOR BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

138 MAIN STREET, CANDOR, NY, 13743 
FEBRUARY 15, 2020 

 
CALL TO ORDER: 
The first budget meeting, for 2020-2021 fiscal year, of the Village of Candor Board of Trustees began 
at 1:00 pm with the Pledge of Allegiance and was called to order by the Honorable Mayor Eric 
Halstead on February 15, 2020 at the Village Office, 138 Main Street, Candor, NY, 13743. 
 
Those in attendance included Mayor Eric Halstead; Board Trustees Gary Consalvi, Chad Edwards, 
Gwen Isham, Nancy King; Clerk/Treasurer Lynne Roberts; Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Amanda Mott. 
 
There were no public in attendance. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS: 
 
NYSEG Bill – Mayor Halstead stated that we received a bill for an electric meter at the Little League 
Field.  The bill has not been paid for several years, we were contacted by NYSEG since we own the 
property, and NYSEG is trying to collect on old billing.  Mayor Halstead contacted Cody Rose (Candor 
Youth Association) to inform him of the issue.  Discussions will continue to resolve this. 
 
GENERAL and WATER FUNDS: 
Mayor Halstead detailed changes for the general and water funds in both revenues and expenditures.  
He did not make any major changes because we have no planned paving projects and only a few 
sidewalks scheduled to be done.  There are no current funds available for the new sign planned to put 
at the Village Office.  Mayor Halstead would like to hire Dan Thomas full-time (currently Seasonal/ 
Temporary) to assist DPW Supervisor Lang who will be busy with the water capital project. 
 
WATER CAPITAL PROJECT FUND: 
Mayor Halstead detailed the water capital project budget and explained all revenues financing the 
project.  Included in this budget are monies to reimburse wages for Clerk/Treasurer and DPW 
Supervisor time spent on the project.  It is unknown at this time what those figures will be. 
 
 
The next budget meeting was confirmed for Saturday, February 29, 2020 at 1:00 pm, at the Village 
Office.  At that time, Mayor Halstead will discuss additional changes and schedule the public hearing to 
adopt the final budget. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
A motion was made by Trustee Edwards to adjourn.  There being no further business, Mayor Halstead 
adjourned the meeting at 1:53 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Lynne D. Roberts 
Village Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 


